
6th October2023 

  

 

17.10.2023: 09:30 KS2 Harvest service at 

St.Paul’s Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

17.10.2023: 13:45 KS1 Harvest service at 

St.Paul’s Church. Parents welcome to attend. 

17.10.2023: 15:15 Harvest Festival Feast. Let-

ter sent out. 

18.10.2023: Flu vaccinations for all pupils. You 

should have received a consent email. 

18.10.2023 & 19.10.2023: 15:30 —16:30 

Book Fair. Please enter via the main office. 

18.10.2023: Parents’ Evening. Booking clos-

es : 13.10.23.  

19.10.2023: Year 2 Guy Fawkes visitor. Please 

make payment online. 

20.10.2023: Training Day. School closed. 

23.10.2023—27.10.2023 : October half term. 

 

2016 — 2023 

R OAK 97.7% 

R MAPLE 98.3% 

1 CEDAR 98.5% 

1 HAZEL 95.9% 

2 CHESTNUT 99.6% 

2 ELM 94.0% 

3 CHERRY 97.6% 

3 WILLOW 96.7% 

4 ASH 93.3% 

5 BEECH 92.1% 

5 LAUREL 90.9% 

6 ROWAN 96.5% 

6 YEW 95.5% 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

THIS WEEK’S 

HOUSEPOINT  

WINNERS: 

ST IVES 

ATTENDANCE:  

95.9% 

Our target is: 

97.0%  

Young Voices rehearsals: Every Thursday until 4pm. 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 

These have gone home with your child today. Please 

ensure details are correct and return to school by Friday 

3rd Nov. Thank you 



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

 

 

ONLINE SAFETY RULE: Always check with your parents before going online. 

How do you show kindness to     
yourself? 

Who is the kindest  person 

you know? 

THIS HALF TERM’S        

CHRISTIAN VALUE IS: 

We invite you to produce 

something based on our 

Christian Value, that we can 

display in school e.g. art 

work, models, poetry etc. 

 Curtis L                Charlotte C 

Ben c                            Tom B      

Here at Wycliffe, we know that spiritual 

moments are personal and precious so they are 

not always appropriate to share. On the occasion 

that you would like to share them with us, we 

would love to hear about them!  Please send to 

the office for the attention of Mrs. Brodrick.  

We would love to 
share yours and 
your child’s WOW 
moments. Please 
send them into us. 

Christmas Jumper Exchange 

As we bear sustainability and environmental waste in 

mind, do you have an old Christmas jumper lurking 

at the back of a wardrobe somewhere? A jolly jump-

er no longer doing its job? If so, could you see your 

way to passing it on to school so we can re-generate 

our love of these to another family - child or adult? 

We feel that this is a great way to share, recycle and 

spread the joy of giving and receiving throughout our 

community.  

Please drop off in school by Monday 27th Novem-

ber or pass to staff or the office and we shall organ-

ise a way to re-distribute when we see what your 

donations bring! Our Jumper Day in school matches 

Christmas Lunch Day -  December 7th!   

Emily received a trophy award on 

Saturday for being 'Star of the 

week' at her Dance class. She has  

only being going for 3 

weeks!!   

Rakshita recently starting       

taking swimming lessons and 

within 1 week managed to gain 

confidence in deep water and 

achieved a Level 1 Aqua Skills 

badge. AMAZING!  

Christmas Event Dates: 
07.12.23: Christmas Jumper & Lunch Day. 

 

12.12.23: KS2 Carol service 17:30 @ St.Paul’s 
church. Parents welcome (booking system tbc). 

 

13.12.23: 14:00 & 17:00 Y1 & 2 Nativity. Parents 
invited. 

 

14.12.23: 14:00 & 17:00 Reception Nativity. Parents 
invited. 

 

18.12.23: Christmas Party Day. 

 

20.12.23—03/01/24: Christmas Holidays.(20th is 
the first day of closure). 

Our school kitchen had a visit 

from Environmental Health 

this week. We are proud to 

share that they received a 5 

star rating! 

An amazing piece of 
homework created  
by Hari. Well done! 


